
 

Eastern Illinois Parrot Head Club 

ANNOUNCES “C-u in the prairibbean 2020”  

a virtual “phundraiser” to benefit dsC 
 

Past, Purpose – Phun! 

 

Past:  In the Past, Have You…. 

 Purchased an entry ticket to C-U in the Prairibbean? 

 Donated an Auction Basket? 

 Purchased an Auction Basket or Live Auction item? 

 Purchased a raffle ticket? 

 Been an Event sponsor? 

If so, thank you so much for supporting us for the last 15 years! 
 

Purpose:  How Can You Help Support Our “Virtual Phundraiser”?? 

With the cancellation of our outdoor concert DSC needs our help now more than ever.  Please consider your 

past donations at our events and help us this year with your cash donation!  

Donations will be accepted from August 1 thru August 31, 2020 and can be made by check to DSC and 

mailed to the club mailbox: EIPHC P.O. Box 1314, Champaign, IL 61824-1314. Donations can also be made 

via PayPal on our website www.eiphc.org. 
 

Phun:  It is Time to enjoy some music with Mike & Howie! 

To add some “Phun” to our “Virtual Phundraiser” EIPHC will be hosting Mike and Howie for an afternoon 

show on Sunday, August 16 from 2-4 pm at Bunny’s Tavern in Urbana.   

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, seating will be limited to 150 people and social distancing guidelines 

prohibit outside chairs from being brought in.  Food and beverage service will be limited to those seated at 

outdoor tables.  Masks are requested when not seated at a table.  To accommodate everyone, we will also 

“Live Stream” the show on Facebook! 

 

Questions? Please ask!  

The Crew of EIPHC very much appreciates your support of this Phundraiser!  

 

 

 

 

http://www.eiphc.org/

